The Town Council of Mt. Crested Butte needs your help.  In 2004 the only hotel in Mt. Crested Butte converted 50% of its rooms to condominiums. The hotel is now in the process of converting the other 50% to condominiums. We are concerned about loosing our H.O.T. (high occupancy turnover) beds. Please respond by August 12, 2005 if possible since we have an applicant in front of the Town Council and we want to discuss your responses at our August 16, 2005 Council meeting. If a response is not possible by August 12, your response by August 16, 2005 would still be very helpful. I apologize for the short time frame. Thank you for the assistance.


We would appreciate your answers to the following questions:

1. Has your community experienced the conversion of a hotel to condominiums?

2. How many rooms in the converted hotel?

3. Date of conversion?

4. What has been the impact on short term rentals?   Positive?   Negative?

5. What has been the level of owner occupancy per year (% or days)?

6. What restrictions on owner occupancy did your community impose on the project to protect H.O.T. beds?

7. What other restrictions were imposed on the project to protect short term rental availability (H.O.T. beds)?

